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Comments:  As a former USFS employee and one who maintained back country trails,  I believe ebikes are an

incompatible use where traditional bikes are allowed on unpaved trails and single track trails. They would be fine

on paved pathways and former graveled roads converted to trails, but not on less improved and single track

trails. They should be allowed where trails are designed for OHV use. 

 The incompatibility has to do with speed of travel which on a mixed use trail would be both a safety issue and

aesthetic issue, disruptive to  other users, such as walkers and horse riders. 

 


